From: Sent:

To:

Subject:

19 March 2015 22:29 Planning Planning Application for No. 3 Arkwright Road - 2014/7847/P



Fiamma S. In 1 Redington Gardens London, NW3

19 March, 2015

Mr. Stephen Stark Camden Town Hall Jude Street London, WC1H 9JE

Dear Mr. Stark

Re: Planning application for 3 Arkwright Road

We have been residents of Hampstead since 2001 and our son a support the expansion of St. Anthony's to 3 Arkwright Road. We year at the school, we will not benefit from the many advantages the community, including the following:

- 1. More badly needed school places for an ever increasing nun
- Considerably improved child safety due to fewer crossings of back and forth on the street between buildings several times classes.
- Peace of mind for parents and better use of school staff's tirr throughout the day and staff can devote their time to teaching
- Better traffic flow at the junction of Fitzjohn's Avenue and Ark back and forth collecting children from one building and takin

3